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Dear Parent/Carer  
  
KS3 Rewards Evening – Tuesday 5 December 2023  
  
We would like to take the opportunity to recognise and celebrate your child’s hard work and 
success over the Term.  
  
We are therefore delighted to invite you and your child to our KS3 Rewards Evening, which 
will take place on Tuesday 5 December 2023 in the Hall from 5.00pm – 5.45pm.  
  
This event is focussed on the success of our KS3 students.  
  
Your child has been nominated for an award. I hope you will be able to attend the presentation 
but if not, your child is very welcome to attend on their own.  
  
School uniform must be worn by students at the event.     
                     
Please complete the response form – link below 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/mreppaHEFk  
  

We look forward to seeing you there.  
  
Yours sincerely  
  

  
  
Mr N Lewis  
Assistant Principal - Inclusion  
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